
Kindergarten and General Note 

May 13-17 

 

Dear Parents, 

Wow!  It’s hard to believe that this is my last parent note of the year.  I have loved being your 

child’s teacher.  Thank you so much for making this school year one of the best ever.  We are so 

blessed to have such wonderful students and parents here at the WOCS Weatherford Campus.  

I truly enjoy coming to work each and every day.  Thank you for allowing me to teach your 

precious children.  I pray that you will have a fun and restful summer and I can’t wait to see you 

back next year! 

Thursday, May 16
th

, at 7:00pm is our Weatherford Campus Awards Ceremony and Kindergarten 

Graduation.  ALL WEATHERFORD CAMPUS STUDENTS WILL BE PARTICIPATING IN THIS 

PROGRAM.  The Assembly will be in the auditorium of Life Fellowship Church.  Please make 

sure that your child is dressed nicely and at the church no later than 6:45.  We invite all parents, 

family and friends to attend and honor your child with us.    

Our last day to offer aftercare will be this Wednesday, May 15
th

.  There will be NO AFTERCARE 

this Thursday or Friday.  This will allow Mrs. Rickel time to total the final aftercare bills so they 

can be paid in full before Summer break.  

Our last day of classes is this Friday, May 17
th

.  We will let school out at 1:30 on this day.  There 

will be no aftercare available, so please make arrangements for your child to be picked up by 

1:30. 

Monday, May 20
th

, is our Parent-Teacher conference day.  Kindergarten and First grade will 

receive your assigned time in your Tuesday folder.  If you have a conflict with your assigned 

time, please call the school and let me know as soon as possible.  Report cards will be handed 

out on this date.  If you have unpaid tuition or lunch account balance, we will not be able to 

release your child’s report card. Please take care of all outstanding balances by Friday, May 

17
th

.    

Our enrollment at the Weatherford Campus for next year is currently at 51 students!  Praise the 

Lord for His blessings and faithfulness to our school!  Please be on the lookout for information 

concerning any work days this summer.  Thank you for your help and participation!  

Many Blessings, 

Mandi Cornelius 


